
 

 

 

Communication: In order to receive important clubhouse information and the newsletter 

submit your e-mail address to the front desk or email us at 

clubhouse@baybridgecondo.com 

Pottery:  Pottery is held on Wednesdays at 7pm. Dates  will be announced when 

available.  

Movie Night : Fridays  7:30 pm. Feel free to submit your suggestions! 

NO SMOKING: Smoking is prohibited in or around the common areas managed by the 

HOA. These areas include but are not limited to the clubhouse, the steps in front of the 

clubhouse, the tennis courts, basketball courts, outdoor pool deck, the children s 

playground, the gazebo and Brian Crescent Park.  

Bingo: Join us every Tuesday evening at 730 for some friendly bingo with your 

neighbors! Win guest passes! 

Looking For Bingo Callers!: Residents are encouraged to enquire about calling bingo! 

Residents looking to call bingo can sign up at the beginning of Tuesday bingo, at 730. 

Bingo callers will be compensated with 2 guest passes.  

Drive Safely!: Respect the speed limits and speed bumps in the community! Please 

obey all street signs and make full stops at stop signs! 

Guest Protocol: Please be aware that all guests entering the clubhouse must check in 

at the front desk and sign a wavier if they have not already done so.   

At  Baybridge  

 

 
October 2017  

ñEven if youôre on the right track, youôll get run over if 
you just sit there.ò - Will Rogers  

All hours are subject to change without notice 

 

Clubhouse 

Hours  

 

Winter Hours 

are in Effect!  

 

Monday, Tuesday 

Wednesday &  

Friday  

6:00am - 10:00 pm  

 

Thursday   

6:00 am - 11:00 pm  

 

Saturday ðSunday  

8:00 am - 6:00 pm  

 

 

 

 

The Pool and   

Locker Rooms 

Close 15 Minutes 

Before the         

Clubhouse Closes  

Whatõs Going On!  











Baybridge HOA/BOD does not promote or endorse any of the services or products offered by those that advertise in this publication  



Baybridge HOA/BOD does not promote or endorse any of the services or products offered by those that advertise in this publication  



We are pleased to announce the arrival of 

our new Smith Machine! 

 

 

A warm thank you to all who filled out         

surveys and to our gym committee for      

making this possible. We encourage         

residents to continue to fill out surveys and 

communicate with the staff so that we can 

continue to make the gym a valuable           

recourse for everyone.  


